## **2023 BUDGET HEARING**

The 2023 Budget Hearing was held on Monday, November 13<sup>th</sup>, 2023 at 7:30 pm at the Grant Town Hall. 2 residents were in attendance.

Chairman Mark Dietsche called the hearing to order.

Minutes of the 2022 budget hearing was read. Supervisor Brad Larson moved to accept the minutes as read, seconded by Mark Dietsche. Motion carried.

The meeting discussed the proposed budget item by item.

Mark Dietsche reported on the financials for the Fire/EMS and solid waste.

Richard Cunningham moved to allow the town board to set the levy for the 2024. Connie Curtis seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Brad Larson moved to adjourn the Special Town Meeting. Richard Cunningham seconded the motion. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:06pm.

-Roseann Bowe, Clerk